
SAFEGUARDING SCOTCH (Junior School) 
 

We believe that as a Scotch boy, you should: 

• feel comfortable; 

• feel cared for; and, 

• feel safe. 

It is our job to protect you from harm. 

It is not okay for anyone to hurt your feelings or your body. 

It is okay for you to say NO to an adult if they ask you to do something that makes you feel unsafe or 
uncomfortable. 

It is always okay to tell someone if you are feeling uncomfortable or unsafe or if you have been hurt. 

If you are unhappy with the way you are being treated please tell a teacher from the School or your 
parent(s)/guardian(s). 

If you ever feel unsafe or uncomfortable we will listen to you and act to help you.  

We will take anything that makes you feel upset or uncomfortable seriously. 

You can raise any matter of concern with our School Psychologist.  


